
 
 

FEAST OF THE EPIPHANY 
 

While the hustle and bustle of 
Christmas ends for many 
people on December 26, 
throughout Christian history 
Christmas lasts for much 
longer. The feast marking the 

end of Christmas is called “Epiphany.” 
 
In the Latin rite of the Catholic Church, Epiphany 
celebrates the revelation that Jesus was the Son 
of God. It focuses primarily on this revelation to 
the Three Wise Men, but it also focuses on his 
baptism in the Jordan and at the wedding at 
Cana. 
 
In the Eastern rites of the Catholic Church, 
Theophany - as Epiphany is known in the East - 
commemorates the manifestation of Jesus’ 
divinity at his baptism in the River Jordan. 
 
While the traditional date for the feast is January 
6th, the celebration of Epiphany  is moved to the 
Sunday between January 2nd and January 8th. In 
2025 it is celebrated on January 5th. 
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Msgr. Brian Henneberry, V.G., Pastor 
PARISH OFFICE HOURS  

Monday – Thursday -   9:30 a.m. - 1:00 p.m. 
 

Weekday Liturgies 
Monday - NO MASS 
Tuesday -  5:30 p.m. (Novena Mass) 
Wednesday - NO MASS 
Thursday - 9:00 a.m. Mass 
Friday - NO MASS 
   
Sunday Masses 
Saturday Vigil at 4:00 p.m. 
Sunday at 9:00 a.m. and 11:00 a.m. 
 
Sacrament of Reconciliation  
Tuesday -  5:00 - 5:30 p.m. 
Saturday - 3:00 - 3:45 p.m. 
 
Sacrament of Baptism 
By appointment only. Please call the Rectory 
 
Sacrament of Marriage 
A six (6) month prior notice is requested                
 
Ministry to the Sick 
Please contact the Rectory if you or someone 
you know would like to be visited at home or 
in hospital 

 

 
January 5th, 2025 

Epiphany of the Lord 
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Masses for the week of  January 6th, 2025 
            
Monday     - NO MASS - 
Tuesday 5:00 p.m. - Adoration 
    - Novena Mass 
    - Dick Scott  
Wednesday        - NO MASS - 
Thursday 9:00 a.m. -  Connie English 
Friday    -  NO MASS - 
Saturday           4:00 p.m. - Memorial Mass 
Sunday  9:00 a.m. - Doug Frauley (a) 
            11:00 a.m. - For the People 
               
 
MEMORIALS WILL BE CELEBRATED - Saturday, January 11th at 4:00 p.m. 
for Sadie Zed (a), Marjorie McBeth, Irene Kennedy (a), Léandre Goguen (a), 
James Howlett (a), Lois Reid (a), Richard Howlett (a), Berniece (Howlett) 
Garnett (a),  and all deceased members of their families. 
 
BAPTISM - Our next Baptisms will be on January 19th following the 11 a.m. 
Mass. Please call the parish office at (506) 653-6830 to register for Baptism. 

 
PLEASE NOTE - RELIGIOUS EDUCATION   

All classes will resume on January 12th, 2025. 
 

MASS FOR THOSE LIVING WITH CANCER – will be celebrated at the 
Cathedral on Tuesday, January 21st at 6:30 p.m. with Anointing of the Sick. 
  
VOLUNTEERS - we are in need of more people to act as Eucharistic Ministers, 
Lectors and Funeral team members. If you would be interested in assisting, we 
would ask you to email the office at stpiusx@nb.aibn.com.  
 
SUNDAY ENVELOPES - please pick up your envelopes as soon as possible.  
They are on the table in the room beside the baptismal font, at the front of the 
church. 
 

PLEASE TAKE HOME A COPY OF THE SUNDAY BULLETIN 
 

PRAYERS OF THE FAITHFUL - FEAST OF THE EPIPHANY 
 

For Pope Francis and his prayer intention that the rights of all 
children to an education will be respected and realized.                         
      We pray to the Lord. 
 
For Bishop Christian and our Diocesan Church that we will reveal 
Christ to people who seek Him by the way we live our faith.       
      We pray to the Lord. 
 
For our children and grandchildren returning to school and places of 
advanced education and training.              We pray to the Lord. 
 
For continued care for the poor and homeless, especially children, 
that filled the days and celebration of Jesus’ Birth.                     
      We pray to the Lord.    
 
For individuals and families affected by mental illness, especially at 
this time that follows the holiday season. We pray to the Lord.  
 
For those who have died NN…. and for family and friends who 
mourn them.      We pray to the Lord.                                                                             
        

Belinda McQuade, Carl Daigle, 
Harold Kane, Catherine Cole, 

Christopher Harley, Marion Enman 
 
2025 CATECHIST RETREAT - will be held January 24-26, 2025, at the Villa 
Madonna. To register or for more information:  
https://forms.office.com/r/tRuMTjxDQK?origin=lprLink 

 
THANK YOU - to all who offered prayers, cards, gifts of baking and 

other gifts during this Christmas season.   
Our hope is that you will enjoy a holy and healthy “2025”. 
     Msgr. Brian Henneberry, VG 


